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Published submissions and late information — Aurizon Network's UT5 draft 

amending access undertaking investigation  

On 3 May 2019, the QCA received a draft amending access undertaking (DAAU) from Aurizon Network seeking to 

make amendments to Aurizon Network's approved 2017 access undertaking (UT5). 

On 24 September 2019, we published a position paper setting out our preliminary views and encouraging further 

contributions by way of submissions. Submissions were received from the following:   

 Aurizon Network - received by the stated deadline 

 QRC and supporting coal producers - received after the stated deadline  

 Pacific National - received after the stated deadline.  

 

These submissions are now available on our website.  

  

 

 


